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Deadwood Water Supply Line Replacement

• Review Change Order #2.
• Halme will be water testing the week of 8/18.
• Halme will be final grade the week of 8/25 if all passes.
• Halme with be shutting the water down for tie ins Ideally Thursday (8/21) but if not, Monday (8/25).

o We will NOT be shutting water off on Friday (8/26), if it’s not Thursday.
• The Plan is to have everything prepped and ready the day before so only one crew will be needed.

o If this doesn't work, or production is slower than expected 2 or more crews to do the work.
• The plan is to have the water shut down for 12 hours, with the goal to be well under that time.

o All effected parties will be notified at minimum 48-hour in advanced.
• Order of tie-ins

o 8" by Yates Compression Building.
o 8" by water treatment plant.
o 4" to Lab.
o With this approach, the water to Deadwood and the Residents can be turned back on while water to the lab 

is tied in. This has been run by Todd and Approved verbally.


